Greetings!

| et me first ask you to continue offering prayers for the victims of Hurricane Helene and Hurricane Milton, as well as
those who are still struggling due to these two hurricanes.

THE OFFICE OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION WILL BE CLOSED ON:

Monday, October 28
Wednesday, October 30

Friday, November |

NO CLASS REMINDERS - AS SHOWN ON THE ACADEMIC CALENDAR
THERE ARE NO CLASSES SCHEDULED ON:

Thursday, October 31 - (Vigil for All Saints Day)
Saturday, November 2 - (All Souls Day)

Tuesday, November 5 - (U.S. National Election Day)

SPECIAL NOTE TO ALL PARENTS

If you leave a voicemail message with the Religious Education Office for any reason, please
include your child’s name, Catechist’'s name, which day of the week and time your child attend:s
class, and your phone number.




